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From: Linda Clark   
Sent: 2021/07/14 7:11 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposition to Rezoning Proposal - City File OZS-2020-0037 

Dear Mr. Caruso,  

I am contacting you to voice my opposition in regards to the rezoning proposal under City File: OZS-2020-
0037. When I purchased my home in this immediate area, I specifically chose and invested in this premium lot 
over other locations based on the characteristics offered in this residential neighbourhood. A quiet street with a 
very private yard, backing on a pond and greenspace. To rezone this area completely changes everything about 
this neighborhood and what I understood I was investing my future in when I purchased my home. 
Constructing multi unit apartments in this location would eliminate all privacy, and would increase noise and 
traffic just to name a few issues. I feel this proposal shows an extreme lack of consideration for residents, and I 
am strongly opposed.  

Respectfully, 
L Clark 


